
       

Newsletter Friday 1st July 2022

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

The 1st July – Summer is really here. 

Most of the children have been out and about and 

making the most of the opportunity to have 

wonderful experiences with their friends: 

 

Here are the year 6 children having a great time at 

Boggle Hole near Whitby: 

 

 
 

Year 3 went to 

the Dales 

Countryside 

Museum and 

stopped on 

the way to 

have a look at 

our wonderful 

area: 

 

 

Year 1 walked 

through 

Thornborough 

Woods to go to 

the library: 

 

 

 

Thank you to 
everyone who 
came to our picnic 
last week. We had 
some wonderful 
donations and the 
children have 
really enjoyed 
playing with the 
new, and very 
interesting, items. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Now we are looking for hammocks ….and…..a 
boat!! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid 

Covid cases are rising nationally and we have had 

several in our community. As before, the guidance 

is to keep checking for symptoms, manage your 

own risk and try to avoid spreading to others. 

Although attendance is our priority, please keep 

children at home if they are unwell.  



 

 We would like to say 

a massive thank you 

to the PTFA who have 

very kindly helped to 

fund the Y4 and Y5 

trip to Newcastle next 

week.  

The PTFA are now raising money for the 

refurbishment of the computer suite and would 

like to invite you to the following events: 

Wednesday 13th July - KS1 and KS2 Sports Day - 

Refreshments on sale for £2 or less 

Thursday 14th July - Open Evening - 4-5.30pm - 

Refreshments on sale for £2 or less 

Tuesday 19th July - KS1 Disco 5-6pm - £2.50 

entrance fee to include a drink and snack 

Tuesday 19th July - KS2 Disco 6.15-7.45pm - £2.50 

entrance fee to include a drink and snack 

Friday 22nd July - Non-uniform day - £1 donation 

Sunday 21st August - Family Fun Day - Details to be 

Confirmed 

 

We will also be holding a 100 square 

competition for £2 a ticket which will be on sale at 

Sports Day and Open Evening and a children's 100 

square competition for £1 a ticket which will be on 

sale from Mrs Curtis.  

The winner of these competitions takes home half 

of the money raised and the other half will go to 

the PTFA. 

We need helpers for all of these events, so if you 

can spare a couple of hours - please email Liz at 

peacock001@btinternet.com or Mel at 

mcox795@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for the summer term: 

 8th July – End of year reports out.  

 13th July – Sports Day KS2 AM KS1 PM 

 14th July – Open evening in school 4pm-

5.30pm 

 18th July – Superteams 

 19th July – Foundation Stage Sports Day – 

AM 

 PTFA School discos 

 22nd July – Leavers’ assembly 

 

Connie made this in science club – isn’t it 

beautiful? 

 

 
 

Euan made this miniature bridge – it was quite 

tricky…. 

 
 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 


